
Thank You George!  
 

For helping to make Parkwood’s signature event a smash success.  By all reports it was a      

remarkable evening, and it’s shaping up to be one of the highest earning gala events too—

thanks in no small measure to your  support. 

 

There were a number of first time attendees this year, and what better introduction to Parkwood 

could they receive?  Thanks for helping us make a good first impression, and for our regular 

supporters, helping to ensure the high-caliber experience they have come to expect. 

 

Thanks again for your assistance and advice, and your generous support.  Please extend our 

thanks to Cleveland & crew! 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

 

Nancy Shaw, President       Brian Malcolm 

The Parkwood Foundation      Executive Director 


